
Non Executive Business Item – 3.7: Councillor Andrew Strongolou 
 
NSCSO 
 
Amendment in the name of Councillor Jack Cohen 
 
Council notes that one Member of the Administration is pleased that the 
procurement process for NSCSO is going so well and the same Member looks 
forward to an early conclusion to the NSCSO procurement process but Council also 
notes that this process continues in the face of opposition from many quarters.  
 
And add after:- 

 
Council believes that the Administration must take into account the real fears of 
residents, employees, and many Members of Council that the process is flawed and 
will lead to unacceptable risk taking. 
 

Substantive Business Item to read: 

Council notes that one Member of the Administration is pleased that the 
procurement process for NSCSO is going so well and the same Member looks 
forward to an early conclusion to the NSCSO procurement process but Council also 
notes that this process continues in the face of opposition from many quarters.  
 
Council believes that the Administration must take into account the real fears of 
residents, employees, and many Members of Council that the process is flawed and 
will lead to unacceptable risk taking. 

 

Under Standing Order Part 4, Section 1, 31.5: if my item is not dealt with by the end 
of the meeting I ask that it be voted upon at the Council meeting. 

 


